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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:   October 2, 2012 

 
TITLE: Recognition of “Stuff the Bus” Participants 
 

 
BACKGROUND:    
 
This past summer, the Tucson Board of Realtors, Walgreen’s, and KVOA combined forces to 
sponsor the “Stuff the Bus” campaign encouraging Tucsonans to contribute school supplies that 
would benefit area students.  Many Amphi students received needed supplies as a result of their 
efforts and we are grateful for their support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The administration recommends the Governing Board recognize Laura Kruszewski and Timothy Bott 
from the Tucson Board of Realtors and Cathie Batbie-Loucks from KVOA as the “Pride of Amphi.” 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                                                                                
________________________________________________________________________________ 
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